
 
  
FOOTHILL RANCH, Calif.--(BUSINESS WIRE)--Dec. 19, 2005-- 
Kaiser Aluminum today announced the signing of a new long-term contract with Boeing to supply heavy 
gauge aluminum plate for use in Boeing commercial aircraft products. The multi-year contract is expected 
to significantly increase the amount of Kaiser Aluminum fabricated products used by Boeing produced at 
Kaiser's Trentwood, Washington rolling mill.  

"Kaiser Aluminum and Boeing have a long history of partnership and this agreement further solidifies the 
long-term relationship between the two companies," said Jack A. Hockema, president and chief executive 
officer, Kaiser Aluminum. "We are witnessing a significantly increasing need for Kaiser's high-quality 
aluminum products in aerospace manufacturing. In response, we're stepping up our commitment to meet 
our customers' need for high-quality aluminum sheet and plate products."  

Hockema added, "Kaiser and Boeing also share a long history as major employers in the state of 
Washington and this agreement was made possible by the previously announced, planned expansion of our 
Trentwood facility near Spokane."  

Kaiser Aluminum recently announced a $75 million capital investment to expand its Trentwood facility 
including the addition of a state-of-the-art heavy gauge stretcher, horizontal heat treat furnaces and other 
ancillary equipment, such as an ultrasonic inspection system, to complement existing capabilities. The 
expansion is slated to proceed over the next three years with full online capacity available in 2008.  

 


